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Fujibo Holdings, Inc.

Donation of clothing to healthcare workers (4th Report)

We would like to express our deepest condolences to those who have lost their lives due to 
COVID-19 and extend our heartfelt sympathy to those who have been affected by this 
pandemic. We would also like to express our heartfelt gratitude and respect to all of the 
healthcare workers who are working tirelessly on the front lines of medicine to provide 
treatment and prevent infection as the virus spreads.

Fujibo Holdings, Inc. has provided additional support listed below to healthcare workers 
working in the demanding medical field during the COVID-19 pandemic. We have provided 
our support through contact points in charge of responding to COVID-19 in each medical 
associations in Tokyo, Osaka, Fukushima, Kanagawa, and Kumamoto prefectures. We hope that 
our support will be of help to healthcare workers who are working tirelessly to deal with patients 
with new COVID-19 infections.

The Group will continue to provide various support as COVID-19 measures and will 
proactively address ESG (Environmental, Social, and Governance) issues for the sustainable 
development of society and businesses.

Details of additional support

(1) 145 facilities in Tokyo (146 facilities in total including the facility
where donations were already sent)

(2) One facility in Osaka (39 facilities in total including those facilities
where donations were already sent)

(3) 22 facilities in Fukushima Prefecture
(4) One facility in Kanagawa Prefecture
(5) One facility in Kumamoto Prefecture

Delivery dates: 

End of this report

16th, 17th, 19th and 31st March 2021

89,560 pieces of men’s and women’s underwear (113,810 pieces in total 
including those already donated)

Donation recipients: 

Relief supplies:




